
 
 

PEL/SH/BSE/ 124             23 August 2024 
 
BSE Limited 
Mumbai 
 
Dear Sir / Madam, 
 
Sub: Additional Details Required for Corporate Announcement filed under 

Regulation 30 of SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015 
 
Ref:  (1) Scrip Code: 532460 
 (2) Our Letter No. PEL/SH/123 dated 20-08-2024  

(3) Your email dated 23-08-2024 
 
We refer to your email observing discrepancies in our corporate announcement filed 
on 20-08-2024 and requiring us to furnish additional details required under SEBI 
Circular dated July 13, 2023, for Corporate Announcement filed under Regulation 30 
of SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015 - Material Event is not disclosed to the Exchange 
within 24 Hours (For order received on 17.08.2024).  
 
In this regard, our response is as below:  
 
Two orders relating to refund of claims amounting to Rs.17.08 lakhs and Rs.7.10 lakhs 
were received on 17.08.2024 and 19.08.2024 respectively.  
 
Since the refund amount involved in the claims did not have any material impact, our 
accounts department informed us on receipt of the two orders only on 20.08.2024.  
 
As a matter of abundant caution, our company decided to inform stock 
exchanges despite there being no material impact.   
 
We request you to kindly condone the marginal delay in submission of announcement 
for reasons stated above.  
 
Thanking you, 

Yours faithfully 
For Ponni Sugars (Erode) Limited 
 
 
 

 
 
R Madhusudhan 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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